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Happy 2017 Spring!!

As we move into another summer season | would like to remind all
property owners that Memorial Day weekend is soon to be upon us,
which means the pool will be open. Patti has been working
industriously to ensure that everything is in working order for this to
happen. Of course this is all dependent on weather — which as we
know living in the mountains could mean snow! If you have a secret
ritual that would hasten the warm weather in please feel make sure to
exercise it.

As President | would like to thank the Board of Directors for their input
and guidance and would like to welcome Barbara Ross (Secretary),
George McFedries, and Jared Schuster as new Directors for 2017.
Please take the time to say “thanks” to these volunteers for
committing their time and energy to serve in ensuring that The
Woodlands stay the #1 neighborhood in McCall.

Our Annual Community Garage Sale will happen on May 27th and 28th.
Margie Elliot will be placing an ad in The Star News to promote this
event. This is a wonderful opportunity to clear out some of your extra
items, or maybe even add to your personal collection. More
importantly it is a great opportunity to meet and greet your fellow
homeowners and local residents. Please contact Margie for any
questions regarding this Woodlands tradition.

Just a reminder that the common use areas - picnic, pool, tennis and
volleyball courts - is for the use of the Woodlands Homeowners only.
Guests utilizing the Common Area will be required to have the
homeowner on the property anytime the facilities are being used. If
you would like to have your reservations for either the pool or
common area posted please notify Margie at least one week in
advance of the event. As usual, please be aware that these requests
do not guarantee that you will have the property exclusive for you and
your party, although most homeowners will respect your wishes.

On a personal note | would like to solicit volunteers for the Woodlands
Board of Directors, as | will be stepping down as acting President at
the end of the summer. It has been my pleasure to have worked and
represented each homeowner to the best of my ability. With the
graduation of our youngest son, Keigan, my wife having taken a
position in Western Washington as well as my role of Vice-President of

the West Central Mountains Housing Trust (wcmht.org), my time
commitment will become limited and | want to safeguard that each
member is duly represented. If you would like to volunteer for a Board
position, or have questions regarding duties and expectations of,
please contact any Board of Directors.

Cheers,
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